
Opposed to HB4138 

 

To whom it may concern, 

Please stop HB4099 and let the OSMB complete their rule making 

process.  Creating new State laws is not necessary when there are 

existing processes and agencies in place to address such issues 

contained in the House Bills being brought to you by 

Representatives Bill Kennemer and Representative Rich Vial. 
 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

Peter Hanks 

 


